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From: Matthew Schmidt <ArchaeologistOS@bhistoric.org.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 19 September 2012 3:32 p.m.

To: Christopher Jacomb; 'Julie A McMinn'

ce Emma Brooks; Richard Walter

Subject: RE: SH88/Frederick/Ward Street Lights

Thanks Chris.

Julie, NZHPT is OK with this approach so consider this email our approval of the management of any heritage found
during the roading works.

Regards

Matt
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Dr Matthew Schmidt

Regional Archaeologist Otago/Southland
NZ Historic Places Trust

PO Box 5467

Dunedin 8058

Ph. +64 3 470 2364

Mob. 0272 408715
mschmidt@historic.org.nz

From: Christopher Jacomb [mailto:chris.jacomb@otago.ac.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 19 September 2012 1:50 p.m.

To: "Julie A McMinn'

Cc: Emma Brooks; Richard Walter; Matthew Schmidt
Subject: RE: SH88/Frederick/Ward Street Lights

Hi Julie,

Thanks for your email and attachments. We have looked them over and agree that, given that there is an authority
in place already and that there is only a relatively low likelihood of sites being found, an accidental discovery
protocol is entirely appropriate.

Cheers,
Chris

From: Julie A McMinn [mailto:Julie.McMinn@opus.co.nz]
Sent: 19 September, 2012 12:48 PM

To: Christopher Jacomb

Subject: SH88/Frederick/Ward Street Lights

Hi Chris
The DCC are starting to get close to being able to lodge another notice of requirement for designation for the
section of arterial whose designation was quashed by the High Court. | am trying to figure out what conditions are

appropriate for the new designation. The old one state an Archaeological Authority should be gained from the HPT.



As part of this NOR there will be new mitigation works that involve the construction of a new access road into 80
Anzac Ave from SH88. This new access road will be about 100m long 7 m wide and involve 700 m3 of earthworks.
The road will be to SCC local road standard. See attached plans.

| spoke to Matt Schmidt of HPT and he said as the legal description for the area of land is within the original
authority (although not covered by the description of works) for the construction of SH 88 he would be loathe to
issue a new authority and would consider an Accidental Discovery Protocol. However Matt said he would rely on
your recommendation on whether you thought an ADP and/or monitoring during earthworks was appropriate for
this area (something about an old wharf pile being found in the area).

Can you have a look at the plans and let me know what your recommendation would be ?

| have attached the plans, authority, old legal descriptions and new description and designation plan for the area in
question.

Thanks
Julie

Julie A McMinn
@ Principal Resource Management Consultant

,‘ Opus International Consultants Ltd

' Julie. McMinn@opus.co.nz

Tel +64 3 471 5591, Fax +64 3 474 8995
OP US http://www.opus.co.nz

Opus House, 197 Rattray Streef, Private Bag 1913, Dunedin, New Zealand




